Announcement

Prophet Mohammad's (PBUH)
Birthday

Dear Valued Customers,

On the occasion of Prophet Mohammad's
(PBUH) birthday, kindly note that Jafza
offices will remain closed on Sunday 18
November 2018. Work will resume at
normal working hours of 7.30am to
3.30pm from Monday, 19 November 2018.

The Ministry of Human Resources and
Emiratisation has declared Sunday 18
November 2018, as an official holiday for
the private sector in the UAE. Any overtime
worked during the holiday will be paid in
accordance with the public holiday rate.

We thank you for your continued support
and cooperation.

For any clarifications or information,
please contact Jafza Call Centre at
800-Jafza (800-52392)
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